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Dear Madam or Sir,

As a resident of Benton County, I strongly oppose the expansion of Coffin Butte Landfill. The landfill is already
impacting the health and survival of fish and wildlife, including in the adjacent E.E. Wilson Wildlife Management
Area, and landfill expansion will only exacerbate these impacts. Long-term pollution of land, water, and air is the
landfill’s legacy, and expansion will ensure that Benton County residents will be contending with these problems for
generations to come.

Thank you for your consideration of my written testimony.

Sincerely,

Daniel D. Roby
Professor (retired)
Department of Fisheries, Wildlife, and Conservation Sciences
Oregon State University
Corvallis, OR 97331
Daniel.roby@oregonstate.edu
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541.740.8091 C
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